
 

 

ACLC Pastors, Ambassadors for Peace and all Families attend the Third Rally of 
Hope 
 
Jim Boothby 
November 19, 2020 

 

Dear ACLC Pastors, Ambassadors for Peace and all Families, 
  
We request the honor of your presence at the next dynamic and 
interactive virtual RALLY OF HOPE!  It will take place this Saturday, 
November 21st, from 7:30PM. 
You along with your colleagues and family are invited to join with 
thousands from all nations of the world, for this 3rd event in the Rally of 
Hope series. This Saturday, the focus will be on the commemoration of the 
70th Anniversary of the start of the Korean War. We will hear from some 
representatives of the 16 nations that supported the protection of South 
Korea and hear their visions for bringing a Peaceful Reunification of the 
Korean Peninsula. We will also hear from Dr. Ha Ja Han Moon, The Mother 

of Peace, on ways to bring real and lasting peace in our time.    
  

You Can Register For The 3rd Rally of Hope Here 

Then Log-on Sat. Nov. 21 from 7:30PM EST 
 

 

 

  



 

 

REGISTER NOW 

Performance by The Little Angels honoring Korean war veterans 
and commemorating the 70th anniversary of the Korean War. 

 

 

 

 

 


